
 

I, James Woodman believe that online content scheme under Part 9 of the Bill should be removed 
as it is not related to issues of online safety and is likely to harm the livelihood of sex workers, 
adult media performers and adults-only businesses. These businesses are an important part of our 
Australian identity of freedom and self-expression. 

-The role of the eSafety Commissioner should be to focus on non-consensual, abusive and harmful 
content and not imagery of consensual sexual activity between adults. Using the eSafety 
Commission as a tool of censorship and moral judgement would be a waste of the resources of the 
commission. There is infinite more gain to be made to the good of our culture ensuring consent 
and safety in online content than there is in performing judgement. 


